Hon. Minister Maurice Lake
Government Administration Building
Clem Labega Square

Philipsburg, St. Maarten

Dear Minister Lake

Please allow me to apologize for what transpired at the Government Administration Building on
Thursday April 3, 2014. My behavior was extremely inappropriate and lacked the respect you
and the elected officials of this country deserve. It was also not my intention to cause any
damage or inconvenience.

In retrospect, it was embarrassing, but I learned that nobody appreciated my poor behavior.

I believe the situation resulted from the disappointment of having one’s hopes torn down.

In the future, [ have every intention of curbing my thoughtless actions and learn to adjust my
behavior befitting the environment and situation.

Again, I would like to sincerely apologize for my actions and I look forward to hearing from you
and putting this matter behind us.

Sincerely,

Denzel Milton



